
General Meeting 
March 19th 2019
Called to order 6:38 PM
Pledge of Allegiance
Introductions
Sickness/ health and Welfare. 
Rosemary has been sick for 1 month. Carole Tipton has been cleared to be home after her stroke issues.

Officer Reports
Secretary's report: Contact cards will be available shortly. Please check your name off the sign 

in sheet as it is passed around. Make a note if your paid dues have not been reflected.
Treasurer's report: Both checking and savings balanced with bank statement for February. 

Donated equipment will be discussed under Repeater trustee's report.
Repeater Trustee report: Our equipment is working, but SAR net doesn't always pick us up. We 

have been have some noise issues. The sheriff's department has donated equipment we will use to fix 
issues and may auction off excess donated equipment. Donated equipment includes push up poles 
which may be used at Field Day and then auctioned off.

ARES report: Meeting last week. They now have a process in place to get the background 
checks. The upcoming exercise is scheduled for March 30th. Leland Gallup and Susan Halbert 
presented their plans for the upcoming exercise.

President's Report: Larry's presentation on the logging software will happen next month.

Old Business
Hamfest: Larry Rovak went over volunteer needs and passed around sign up sheets. Largest 

issue to be determined is paying for pick up and delivery or getting others to help.
ARRL Field Day: Shannon Boal is the chair. Jeff Capehart will be the contest submission 

coordinator. Pete Winters will be the logistics coordinator. A number of  other work assignments were 
agreed to.

New Business
March for Babies April 13th. The start time is currently scheduled at 9 AM. Conference call will 

be conducted next week where logistical decisions will be finalized.


